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Gateway to host site review 
for initial accreditation of its Practical Nursing program 

 
Gateway Technical College will host a site visit by the Accreditation 

Commission for Education in Nursing to review the initial accreditation of its  

Practical Nursing program Sept. 10 to Sept. 12.  

The college invites the community to meet the visiting accreditation team 

members and share their comments about the program in person at a public 

meeting to be held 4 p.m. to 4:30 p.m., Sept. 11, in the atrium of the Lincoln 

Center for Health Careers, located at the college’s Racine Campus, 1001 S. 

Main St., or virtually at https://gtc.zoom.us/j/5045534296. 

Written comments are also welcome and should be submitted directly to 

the Accreditation Commission for Education in Nursing at the following address: 

Attn: Accreditation Services, Accreditation Commission for Education in 

Nursing, 3390 Peachtree Road NE, Suite 1400, Atlanta, GA 30326; or send via 

e-mail to public-comments@acenursing.org.  

All written comments should be received by August 20. All comments are 

shared only with the ACEN evaluation team appointed to review the programs. 

 



Gateway Technical College’s mission is to deliver industry-focused education that is flexible, accessible  
and affordable for our diverse community. The college collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth 

counties to ensure economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources 
to meet the changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
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